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8th September 2019—23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time  —Year C 

MASS TIMES 
 

Saturday Vigil 7th September  
 
6.30pm   
 
 
Sunday 8th September  
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time   
 
09.00  People of the Parish 
 
11.00  In thanksgiving   
Monday  9th September  
 
No mass 
 
Tuesday  10th September  
09.30  Dickie & Mena Llewellyn RIP 
 
Wednesday  11th September  
09.30    
 
 
Thursday 12th September 
 
Most Holy name of Mary 
 
09.30    

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts. 

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion,  
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348  
Baptisms—Firstly, speak to Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday   
                     email bndubuisi@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding Team: 0773 185 1296; safeguardingwok@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk 
SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

Thursday 12th September cont::- 
 
7- 7.30pm  Exposition of the  
                                       Blessed Sacrament 
 
7.30pm  UCM 70th Anniversary mass 
 
Friday  13th September  
St John Chrysostom, Bishop, Doctor 
09.30  For Sue Meese in thanksgiving for her  
UCM Presidency in Portsmouth Diocese     
Saturday  14th September 
Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
09.30  Andrew & Sarah Hunneman Intentions 
 
10-10.30 Sacrament of reconciliation 
 
Saturday Vigil 14th September  
 
6.30pm   
 
Sunday 15th September  
24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 
09.00  Shane Hammond RIP 
 
11.00  People of the Parish 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday. Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith,  
can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348 or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

We hear a lot about calculating the cost of discipleship, but 
how many people actually sit down and do exactly that .... 
calculate the cost. 
 
We certainly do our calculations if weΩre paying a visit to 
the bank manager for a loan. We certainly start calculating 
if weΩre down to small change and there are two long 
weeks left to pay day. Today Jesus tells us that calculating 
the cost of discipleship should be no different. άFor which 

of you intending to build a tower, does not first sit down and estimate the cost, to 
see whether he has enough to complete it?έ 
 
Discipleship means different things to do different people at different stages in their 
lives. Discipleship might mean deciding how best to use our gifts to hep people at 
home and in the work place. Discipleship might mean coming up with a plan to 
transform a local community or some kind of global project. Whatever our vision we 
will need to sit down and plan it. Inevitably this will involve personal cost and if we 
donΩt calculate that cost we are setting ourselves up to fail before we have begun. 
Will we be able to accomplish our plans alone or will we need help? How will we 
make time to achieve our goals and will this involve an element of sacrifice? Do we 
have enough money to realise our ideas or will we need to fundraise? Do we have 
the necessary skills or will we have to step out of our comfort zones in order to learn 
something new? 
 
In todayΩs gospel Jesus says άWhoever does not carry the cross and follow me cannot 
be my disciple.έ Discipleship is demanding.  Jesus is looking for a full time             
commitment. Discipleship is not something that can be slotted easily and             
comfortable into our existing life styles. Discipleship involves cost, and todayΩs      
invitation is to sit down and calculate whether that cost is within our means. 



In your prayers, please remember all who have recently died.  Also 
pray for all who are sick,  in  hospital or  housebound especially  
Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton, Hugh Dwan,  Joseph Nemeth,  

Sarah White,  Daniel Neylon,  Freda Petley and  Sr Veronica.  

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1262;  Envelopes: £141; 
Cash: £449 
Thank you for your Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese  Charity No: 246871 

Parish Picnic Sunday 15th September, 
from 12.00 —please use the sign up sheets 
at the back of the church for helpers and 
BBQ       eaters!  Our Youth Group and their 
leaders are running a Bottle Stall at the 

picnic so any donations for this will be gratefully received—
boxes to take your bottles are at the back of the church.  
Thank you! 

Afternoon of Saturday 21 September – The Happiness Show  
A live theatre performance by Rise Theatre set around a fictional TV Show;  
faith-based themes are explored through a mix of sketches,  music, interviews, 
videos and creative reflection. A fun and thought-provoking family show geared 
towards adults, teenagers and older primary school children.  
At Holme Grange School, Caudwell Hall Theatre, Wokingham.  Tickets: £5   
Full show details and online box office: ccyghappiness.eventbrite.co.uk  

Parish Pantomime Auditions - 15th September,  4.30pm St Teresa’s School Hall 
Contact parishpantocc@gmail.com for more details or for offers to help with the show.   

Corpus Christi Youth Group— If you are 
aged 11-16 and would like to join our 
Youth Group, they meet on the first  
Friday of the month  in the Keenan Rooms 
at 7.30pm —please email  
ccygwokingham@gmail.com for more  
information. 

The  Catenians invite us all to their Barn Dance  on Saturday 5th October 7.30 to 11pm  
at  Barkham Village Hall with live music by The Saxon Drain. Cost: £11 per 
adult   or    £27.50 per family (any number of children) . Bring your own food and drink! 
For further details, please contact Nickson Nwahiri at nnwahiri@gmail.com 

The award winning MFM-Project is a pioneering fertility awareness programme to     
accompany girls, boys and their parents through puberty.  The ethos of the project is 
'"You can only protect what you value and respect."   Please take a look at their web-
site. www.mfmprojectuk.org   There will be an information evening for parents and 
teachers on Sunday 29th September in the Keenan Rooms at Corpus Christi, starting at 
7.30pm.  There is no charge, but donations would be  appreciated. Please contact        
carolynkerr6@gmail.com for more information.  It would also be helpful to have some 
idea of numbers wishing to attend, so please email Carolyn to say you will be coming. 

The Corpus Christi Social Committee invite you to the hugely popular annual Quiz Night  on 
Saturday 28th September, 7.30pm in the Keenan Rooms.  Book now! See our notice board for 
full details. 

Education Sunday - 8th September . Education Sunday offers us an opportunity to    

celebrate all that is good in education, to give thanks for teachers and learners,        

educational leaders and support staff; to rejoice with those who succeed and provide 

reassurance for those who struggle. This Education Sunday we pray that, through GodΩs 

power, all those who study or work in schools, colleges or universities, may flourish and 

be open to knowing GodΩs love as they are formed and re-formed." 

All the ladies of the parish 
are invited to the 
first  UCM event of the 
new term on 12th Sept. 
There will be Mass at 
7:30pm followed by a 
short meeting and a Bring 
and Buy.  

 
Remember to Check our Notice Boards at 
the back of the church—new information 
is being added regularly, might be just the 
thing you were looking for!  
 
Check out:-  
Ride and Stride—14th September 
Alton Day of Renewal – 21st Sept 

A message from Fr David.  
 
Please accept my heartfelt thanks 
for the wonderful Ψsend-offΩ on 
Saturday evening and your kind 
best wishes after the Sunday 
masses. I was    deeply touched by 
your generosity and kindness. 
Thank you too for all the lovely 
cards and gifts.  Be assured of my 
prayers for the parish and for        
Fr Simon, your new parish priest. 
Please remember me in your  
prayers.  

With my best wishes 
Fr David 

Lots to buy at the TRAIDCRAFT stall after 
all   masses this weekend  

Fr Simon Thomson will celebrate his first 
masses at Corpus Christi as our new Parish 

Priest, next weekend, 14th & 15th          
September.  Lets give him a warm  

Wokingham welcome! 
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